
COMPTON C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER - 28/03/2024

Headteacher News:

A really great end to the Easter term. Our celebration assembly this morning was superb, and the children were rightly proud of
their achievements. Wishing you all a peaceful and restful Easter holidays. Looking forward to seeing all the children back safely on
Monday 15th April. Happy Easter everyone ! 





Office News:

Dates for your diary

WHO WHAT WHEN

Whole School First Day Back Monday 15th April

Whole School New Menu (previously sent via email) Monday 15th April

KS1 Sports Day Tuesday 25th June 

KS2  Sports Day Wednesday 26th June



Please note that the timings for Sports Day are yet to be confirmed. There will be more information about this next term.

Year Group News:



Foundation

Easter Antics!

The children in EYFS had a message from the Magic Kingdom on Monday explaining that all the Easter eggs had gone missing!
Their mission was to complete a range of Easter challenges in order to help the Easter Bunny save Easter! The children made Easter
baskets, painted eggs, made chocolate nests, created their own Easter cards and decorated their own salt dough eggs. When the
challenges were complete they received another message from the Easter Bunny thanking them for their help with completing the
mission. The Easter Bunny had one last challenge for them which was to find the lost eggs in the garden. The children had great fun
searching for the eggs and putting them in their baskets to take home! Happy Easter everyone!



PE & Sport News:

On Wednesday, our year 6 Indoor Rowing team took part in the annual Plymouth competition at the Life Centre. After performing
so well at our in-school workshop in January, the 8 children were selected for the event. Each child rowed brilliantly and they
demonstrated fantastic team work in the team race too. A special shout-out to Kitty to came 1st place in her girls race! The team
consisted of Jack L, Felix, Olly, Lucas G, Kitty, Tilly, Sydney and Esther. Well done, Compton!

Mr Olly Pound

COMPTON KITCHEN

Our Compton kitchen staff have been busy baking Easter Bunny biscuits for the children's pudding today.  After a taste test, we can
confirm that they are delicious! 



School Association:



Community News:










